
Officer Report 
 
11 November 2024 
 
The Sycamores that are the subject of this application have died as a result of sooty bark 
disease and need to be felled to ground level for safety reasons. 
 
The surrounding area is well populated with trees and it is not considered necessary for the 
felled trees to be replaced by new planting. 
 
Decision - No objection 


